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Year 6 SATS week Begins Monday 13th May 

Year 3 visit to RHS Bridgewater Tuesday 14th May 

Class Photographs Tuesday 21st May 

Sports Week W/B 20th May 

                

    Aldwyn Primary School     
Lumb Lane, Audenshaw, Manchester M34 5SF 

0161 370 3626 Email: admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk 
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 Are you: 

• A parent of a child at Aldwyn? 

• Enthusiastic about Aldwyn and care about the education of our children? 

• Able to give some of your spare time? 
 

If you answered ‘yes’ to these questions, the role of a parent governor may be for you. 

We currently have vacancies for the role of parent governor at Aldwyn.  

Parent governors are elected by parents of children at the school. The governing body acts collectively and 

the first loyalty of every governor must be to the school. Governors support the staff and headteacher of their 

school but will also act as a 'critical friend'. The governing body meet at least once a term usually on a 

Monday evening. 

Further information about the role can be found in the letter attached to this email. If you are interested in 

standing for the role, please complete the attached form and submit it via email 

admin@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk by Friday 10th May. 

Year One have been learning about multiplication and counting in 

twos, fives tens. The children extended this work by learning about 

arrays and problem solving. Well done Year 1!  

We have been reading a new book called 'The Bog Baby' and have been very 

excited when we found a Bog Baby trail in the allotment! We have been talking 

about whether the girls in the story should tell mum about the Bog Baby. We also 

performed drama in the form of a conscience alley on whether the girls should 

keep it as a pet. 
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In Design Technology in Year 2, we have been learning about mechanisms. We have looked at the different 

features of a wheel and learnt new vocabulary like "axle". Last week, we designed a Ferris wheel and this 

week, we made it using cardboard for the stand, straws for the wheel, lolly sticks for the axle and yogurt pots 

for the pods. We had to work as a team - discussing with our group which materials would make the structure 

the strongest. Here are some of our fantastic creations! 

In English, 5C have been enjoying 

stories written by Hans Christian 

Andersen. Yesterday, we read The 

Brave Tin Soldier and reenacted key 

parts of the story using roleplay and 

freeze frames. 

This term Year 5 have been learning about the 5 pillars of Islam and how 

they help and support Muslims through their journey of life. 

 This week we have been learning about the second pillar: Salah. The 

children have been learning about the prayers Muslims perform as their 

daily ritual and designing their own prayer mats.  

Year 3 have been using the 

chrome books in geography this 

week to research information 

about England so they can 

compare it to Brazil. 

Year Six has been taking a close look 
at Spreadsheets. They are learning 
about how a spreadsheet works and 
adding data and numbers. They 
learn how to format that data so it 
is more readable to the viewer and 
start to total columns of numbers 
using formulas.  
 
The children quickly learn that when 
working with large amounts of 
numbers spreadsheets can save 
them a huge amount of time! 
 

As part of their Canva Bootcamp Year 

5 has been producing 

advertisements. The children choose 

one of their favourite products and 

create an advertisement, much the 

same as you might see in a 

newspaper or magazine. They are 

working as if they have been 

employed by an advertising company 

to launch a new campaign. They need 

to think about a slogan to sell that 

product, the graphics they will use 

and the product itself.  

 



 

 

 
  

Today a team of Y3 and 4 girls travelled to MCFC to take part in a football 

tournament. The team played amazingly well, conceding only 1 goal 

throughout the tournament, and scoring 11 goals across the 5 matches. 

Caitlin, Darcie, Delcie, and Amelia scored brilliant goals and the team 

dominated throughout the tournament, just missing out in a place in the 

finals with a super strike from the opposing team in the last 20 seconds of 

play. The girls were great ambassadors for the school and the sport showing 

great teamwork between each other, but also sportsmanship and support to 

the other teams. Well done everyone, we are proud of you. 



 

 

 

 

 
 

The Birthday Message 
 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 

 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
 

Jaxon Jack Teddy  Akorede 
Ronnie George Thomas Rumaan 

    
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Each week teachers choose a star of the week based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of this week’s awards are: 
 

Harry Junior Advaith Amelia Sienna Reeva 
Emmanuela Grayson Kobe Harrison Luca Dolcie 
Josie Jaxon Isaac Robyn Ibrahim Myla-Grace 
Ronnie Freya Aleksandr Oliver Reggie Serenity 
Arabella  Luca Charlotte Hugo Oscar Ava 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


